

Congress of the United States House of Representatives

Washington, DC 20515

April 29, 2022

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am submitting a Community Project Funding request for the rehabilitation of the Summer Street corridor in Burlington, Iowa, in Fiscal Year 2023.

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Burlington, located at 400 Washington Street, Burlington, Iowa 52601.

The funding would be used for rehabilitation of the Summer Street corridor, including roadway work, watermain replacement, storm sewer installation, installation of a trail, parking lot work at the Fire Department, and rework to the Regional Airport's driveway and parking.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family have any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

Mariannette Miller-Meeks, M.D. Member of Congress

mariametty hiller. Mecksons